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Department of English, St. Mary's College conducted an International 
Webinar on the topic, "Handling Miscommunications in Presentations 

and Public Speaking". The resource person for the webinar was Ms. 
Vicki A. Hale, an English language instructor, Global LT. The webinar 
went live from 11:30 am to 1:30 p.m on the Google meet platform. There 

were 902 participants for the webinar. After the webinar, a feedback 
link has been given and the certificates were generated for all the 

participants. Later, meet recordings and the handouts were sent 
through email to the participants. Ms.  Sony Chacko and Ms. Abhini 
PK were the coordinators of the webinar.  

 
 


